
Hampton Township 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Hampton Township Board of 

Supervisors, Hampton Township, Dakota County, Minnesota, will hold a 

Public Hearing at the Hampton Township Hall, 23250 Main Street, Hampton 

on Tuesday, March 20, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

The purpose of this Public Hearing is: 

 

Don Halepeska will be erecting a Cell Tower for Verizon on his land located 

at 5030 222
nd

 Street, Hampton.   

 

Any persons wishing to be heard regarding said application may appear and 

be heard at the time and place specified above.   You can also submit a 

statement in writing to the Hampton Township at P.O. Box 154 Hampton, 

MN  55031 or by email at hamptontownship@embarqmail.com.     
 

Jeanne Werner 

Hampton Township Clerk 

651-437-4500 
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